
Maryland Comptroller Brooke E. Lierman Issues 
a Statement on the Expansion of IRS Direct File 

for 2025 Tax Filing Season 

Maryland among 24 states to offer Direct File for eligible individual filers 

ANNAPOLIS, Md. (October 3, 2024) – Comptroller Brooke E. Lierman today issued 

the following statement on the expansion of IRS Direct File to 24 states, including 

Maryland, during the 2025 tax filing season: 

I am proud that Maryland will now be one of 24 states partnering with the IRS to 

offer the Direct File program permanently and at no cost to tax filers beginning in 

2025.  In 2025, Direct File will offer expanded services at no cost to tax filers so 

that many more people will be able to access and use this important tool. Giving 

Americans the option to use a free and secure online filing tool is an important 

step toward modernizing our revenue administration systems and reducing 

burdens and costs for taxpayers.  

Marylanders, especially lower and moderate-income individuals should not have 

to pay a portion of their hard-earned paychecks or tax refunds for another 

person, or a machine, to file their taxes. They deserve to have the flexibility to 

invest that money into themselves and their communities. Direct File is a secure 

and easy-to-use platform that has built-in support and guidance designed to 

make the process easier for more than 30 million eligible filers across the country 

and give taxpayers confidence to file with the IRS directly, instead of a third-

party. Our hope is that this will also result in more Marylanders filing 

electronically, filing on time, and taking advantage of more tax credits that will 

reduce taxes they owe to the state and federal governments. 

The Office of the Comptroller is committed to making our state tax system more 

accessible and efficient for the people of Maryland. Direct File is a key feature in 

our agency-wide modernization strategy. Maryland’s Direct File platform will be 

available to an estimated 870,000 eligible filers when tax season begins in 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fu27412881.ct.sendgrid.net%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3DLqRQ37sawgAIIlMfHocPDyc2WypSNeAL-2F8XOPFNODPzZW7f8XzyNB8dMH24CCgc6SIrCVguXueo1po-2B2Jha75ufdKyeq-2F1Zl7Pssit3NHi-2FKNYZGZ0LUlWDmiCu95vOSt9RY_xgyyHJCNW1MkJBRYFKJk5vsbWqROXhqNOxUSuEOkZSPh9GIYklgRoTzeYeiwzwuotK2ORN1813sBD19Bvu3o4fToIg8sRRMyw30NKn0EAzP7uBqgF8RmdJmDot-2B2F7SKLncSP2uhQI3VRJdR4PcSdISwXH-2Bk7VkzdxnOJTk82UESl3vMsBoSVsRrBuXJceOvvc-2F9x8fwm6FM7-2B22rhVjSFXH8jXAGOKsqANFP083qvM-3D&data=05%7C01%7CKDodge%40marylandtaxes.gov%7Cff4ea9c9cdfa4ab721a608dbf6449d32%7C4175adb602d24b79bb6cefc714800747%7C0%7C0%7C638374546773083560%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=igmSwD2FbQuPSPnmQ3Zt1I%2B1g9sFLuTNl5TSuL5lLA4%3D&reserved=0


January. We look forward to building on that momentum with the launch of 

Maryland Tax Connect for all personal income tax filers in 2026.  

I applaud and thank the Biden-Harris Administration for their work to expand IRS 

Direct File and for bringing innovation to our nation’s decades-old tax system. 
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